
Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
1314 Bright 

June 11,· 1986 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia; 

This is written to confirm our meeting at 2:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, June 25th in my office at the 
University. Dr. Pat Carroll, Dr. Tito Guerrero 
and I will represent the University at this 
meeting. 

We will be prepared to discuss the arrangements 
which the University must make in order to pro-
cess and catalog the G. I. Forum papers. We are 
excited about this project and will give it our 
full attention. 

BAS:anj 

cc: Dr. Pat Carroll 
Dr. Tito Guerrero 

Sincerely, 

B. Alan Sugg 
President 
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